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Dear Parent/ Carer,

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are writing with a reminder to all parents/ carers of Year 11 students that Results Day takes place on Thursday 24th August this year. The academy will be open between 9.00am and 11.30am, students will need to enter the building via main reception as normal. Senior staff and the academy’s career and guidance advisor will be available to offer help and support if needed. 
We would also like to remind you that we are unable to hand out results to anyone other than the named recipient- if this presents any issues, please do not hesitate to email me to discuss at: andrew.wakefield@theedgeacademy.co.uk .  If you would like us to post results for your son/daughter, we would ask that you drop off a stamped, self-addressed envelope at reception before the end of term. 
Finally, we would again like to thank your son/daughter for all of the hard work he/she has put in over the course of Year 11. We wish all students well and hope that they enjoy a well-deserved break over the summer holidays!

Yours faithfully,

Andrew Wakefield
Vice Principal      

The Edge Academy, 946 Bristol Road South, Northfield, Birmingham B31 2LQ
Tel: 0121 533 5858  email: info@theedgeacademy.co.uk
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